
Back Community Council 

Tuesday 28th November 

Back Community Hut 

Minutes of Meeting 
 

 

Present: Cathy Macinnes, Margaret Ann Maciver, Sara Maciver, Andrew Morrison 

Laura Burns 

 

Apologies: Cllr Calum Maclean, Cllr Donald Crichton, Cllr John A Maciver, Carolyn 

Hudson, PC David Fraser 

 

Chair: Cathy Macinnes 

 

Cathy Macinnes welcomed everybody to the meeting and thanked them for attending.  

 

Minutes of the previous meeting 

The minutes from our meeting on Tuesday 26
th 

September were proposed by Margaret Ann and 

seconded by Andrew Morrison. 

The minutes from our meeting on Wednesday 1
st
 November were proposed by Donald Crichton and 

seconded by Cathy Macinnes. 

 

Matters Arising 

The Senior Citizens Dinner has been booked for Saturday 13
th
 January in the Caladh Inn. Laura will 

arrange the entertainment. Cathy Macinnes will make posters. 

 

The Christmas Fayre will take place on Saturday, members agreed with Terri that we would get 

donations for tea/coffees, soup and baking and that Back Football and Recreation club would get the 

cost of each table. Terri has done a treasure hunt and has donation pots. Cathy will get 

tea/coffee/juice, rolls etc. 

 

Finances 

Finances will be carried forward to our meeting in January as our Treasurer sent her apologies. 

Carolyn will arrange for the further £300 from councillors to be given to The Hut committee for the 

new kitchen. 

 

AOCB 

There was no other business discussed. 

 

Date and time of next meeting 

The next meeting is to be held on Tuesday 30
th
 January 2018. 

Cathy Macinnes thanked everybody for attending and closed the meeting. 

 


